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Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high –  
celebrating difference – enriching community 

 
 

20th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Key Stage 2 – Tunnels of Love Celebration & Visit 

 

You will be aware of the school’s involvement in the Tunnels of Love project, which many children at Haytor 

View contributed to last year. The project saw the subways under the Penn Inn roundabout given a new 
injection of art and life that we hope will be a feature of the community for some time to come.  

 

A public celebration of the tunnels is taking place on Friday 29th September between 1.00 and 3.30pm with 

a tea party being held between the subways to which all are welcome. Please mention this to friends and 

neighbours as this will be a great opportunity for community members to get together over tea and cake 

and celebrate what has been a fantastic project.  

 

As a school we are planning to take all of our Key Stage 2 classes to visit the tea party and share in the 

artwork. This will see Years 3 and 5 leaving school at around 1.15pm before returning at 2.00pm when Years 

4 and 6 will pay the subways a visit. Due to prior commitments Mr Franklin and Miss Hall are not in school that 

day but will spend time either on forthcoming library or church visits to take in the artwork with their Key 

Stage 1 classes.  
 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us on our walks down to the Penn Inn, or to see us there if that is 

more convenient. If joining us we’d invite you to be ready on the Queensway drive at around 1.15 and 

2.00pm depending upon which class you would like to join.  

 

I would be grateful if you could sign and return the permission slip that your child will be bringing home 

relating to this trip to support us in putting arrangements into place.  

 
We look forward to what should be a really enjoyable community celebration.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton            

Acting Head Teacher 

 


